Los Angeles dimes

July 22, 1974

Elisabeth Mann Borgese
Center for the Study of Democratic Institutions

Box 4068
Santa Barbara, Calif. 93103

Dear Mrs. Borgese,

Enclosed is a copy of the July 21 Opinion Section with
the article,s, including yours, on the law of the sea conference.

"I'm sorry that we did not have enough svace to print all
of your article. A few paragraphs of illustration and explanation
just had to be deleted in order to fit everything into the vage.
Nevertheless, it was a good article, and I want to thank you for
writing for us.

Sincerely,

J/#%z%( A enans,

Donald Bremner
Opinion Section

TIMES MIRROR SQUARE. LOS ANGELES. CALIFORNIA 90053, TELEPHONE (213) 625-2345




Los Angeles Times
April 2, 1973

Mr. John Cogley

Lditor, The Center Magazine

Center for the Study of Democratic Institutions
Box 4068

Santa Barbara, Calif. 93103

Dear Mr. Cogley:

Thanks for granting us permission to reprint excerpts from
Mrs. Borgese's article., I used it, a bit belatedly, in yesterday's
Opinion, and I am enclosing three copies.

Our reprint fee of $50 is being processed and will be sent
within a week.

Sincerely,

'/

i

Robert Trounson
Opinion

TIMES MIRROR SQUARE. LOS ANGELES., CALIFORNIA 90053. TELEPHONE (213) 625-2345




